

































































Therefore, we have to assume that the European Societies have accepted to be direct
members to CIGR for this year and will consequently pay their membership fees for
1992 directly to CIGR. In fact until a National Society informs CIGR by letter of its
wish 10 become a member of EurAgEng, we have to consider this Society as a direct
member of CIGR as it has always been in the past.

Direct membership to CIGR stops at the end of the year in which a member has
officially informed us from his resignation.

As a consequence CIGR will present every member its Membership Fee Invoice,
inclusive the European member-associations.

Last but not least, there is no transitional model yet as far as CIGR’s Sections are
concerned. This is a very sensitive item for every Section Chairman.

Most Sections have a range of in-between Congress Symposia on well defined themes
and those were mostly successful. Special attention has to be paid for instance to the
atiractive biennial CIOSTA-CIGR V Congresses. Therefore we believe that this
matter has to be discussed in depth during our next joint meeting.

For the representatives of CIGR

- G, Pellizzi, President

- E. Berge, First Vice-President

- A. Jongebreur, Second Vice-President
- J. Daelemans, Secretary-General.

Dr ir J. Daelemans,
Secretary-General of CIGR.
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- G. Pellizzi

- E. Berge

- A. Jongebreur




